
 

 
 

3rd December 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 11 English Macbeth Cinema Screening 
Thursday 27th March 2025 

 
 

To enrich their GCSE English Literature studies, we are delighted to be able to offer 
students an opportunity to visit The Royal Cinema in Sutton Coldfield on Thursday 
27th March 2025 at 4pm for a screening of the Donmar Warehouse’s production of 
Macbeth, starring David Tennant and Cush Jumbo. 
 
Students will leave from the school site at approximately 3.40pm. Students need to 
meet in the hub promptly at the end of school, where registers will be taken and 
students escorted by foot to the cinema. Students will walk back to school and can 
be collected from approximately 6.30pm. 
 
Please complete this short form to indicate how your child will be getting home at the 
end of the visit: Year 11 Macbeth Trip 
 
The cost for the trip is £5.65.  
 
Where students usually have spare medication kept in school, they should have their 
medication with them while on a school trip (eg inhaler, epipen etc). 
 
In order to secure a place on the trip, payment and/or consent will be online via the 
School Gateway app or website. Please make sure the consent box is ticked. If your 
child receives free school meals (FSM) or you are applying for financial assistance, 
please also go online, tick the consent box and either the FSM or Request for 
Financial Assistance box. For those applying for financial assistance, a form will then 
be emailed to you.  
 
The deadline for payments is Friday 10th January 2025. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mrs R McIntosh (Second in English) 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/DesignPageV2.aspx?prevorigin=shell&origin=NeoPortalPage&subpage=design&id=D5fhzWCCt0qiz6HmYPW2EJNOdt4DeKREieXT5XI4rfRUQUZIVDdPODFISjhCVDQ2ME1IMU9KN0lXUy4u

